
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 16, 2025 
 
 
ALL POTENTIAL OFFERORS 
 
 
RE:       REQUEST FOR BID 
 
The Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District is soliciting bids from qualified companies for Fire 
Risk Assessment Modeling, in accordance with the outlined scope of work contained in this 
Request for Bid (RFB). Deadline for submitting bids will be 10:00 a.m. Wednesday June 25th, 
2025. 
 
The Acknowledgement of Receipt Form should be signed and returned to the Procurement Manager 
no later than close of business Thursday June 19th, 2025.  Only potential Offerors who elect to return 
this form completed indicating intention of submitting a proposal will receive copies of Bid 
amendments, if any are issued. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 247-0234. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard DeLoia 
Richard DeLoia 
Procurement Manager 
 
cc: Bid file 
 


